
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 23 October 2003 

1. PROPERTY PURCHASE – 94 HARBOUR ROAD 
 
 The Board considered a report on the proposed purchase of a residential property in Harbour Road, 

Brooklands for reserve purposes.  The report had been referred to the Board for its recommendation 
to the Parks, Gardens and Waterways Committee.   

 
 The Board decided to recommend to the Parks, Gardens and Waterways Committee that the property 

at 94 Harbour Road be acquired by the Council subject to the terms and conditions included in the 
public excluded section of the Board’s report. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision 


